
From: "Terence Hahn" <terencehahn@yanzee.com>
To: <CityClerk@LongBeach.gov>, 
Date: 05/06/2014 12:00 PM
Subject: Support for Dunking Donughts!

Dear Mr. Larry Herrera (City Clerk)

Subject: I support Dunkin' Donuts project at 5560 East 7th Street

I am a long term resident of Long Beach (6100 E. Bay Shore, Long Beach CA 
90803).  I am very happy  to hear that Dunkin Donuts would like to open up at 
5560 East 7th Street. Growing up in NY I have fond memories of Dunking Donuts.

This  is great location for a Dunkin Donuts. I welcome Dunkin Donuts and think 
they would be a great addition to our City.

Sincerely,

Terence Hahn

6100 E bayhore Walk

Long Beach CA 90803

310-293-4280
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